
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Scott, Dukes <Dukes.Scott@regstaff.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 11/3/2016 4:48:19 PM

Subject: Fuel blend questions

Dukes,
 
It looks like this may not be as much of an issue, but for those who need to ask about blending or other gasoline 
content issues, they should reach out to John Stokes and copy Derek Underwood. 
 
John Stokes
Director, Consumer Services
SC Department of Agriculture
803-737-9696
803-737-9703 (fax)
jstokes@scda.sc.gov
 
Derek Underwood
dunder@scda.sc.gov
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
 

mailto:Taylor,%20Richele
mailto:Dukes.Scott@regstaff.sc.gov
mailto:SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
mailto:jstokes@scda.sc.gov
mailto:dunder@scda.sc.gov
http://www.safeplacesc.sc.gov/

